
               Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 Residential Burglaries 

 24th District 
                                  (Rogers Park) 

 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 24th District (Rogers Park) of apartment 
and residential burglaries that have occurred. In these incidents, unknown 
offender(s) have entered apartments and residences, through the front door, while 
the occupants are present. Money, credit cards, keys, and other miscellaneous 
items were taken. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 2400 block of W. Morse Ave. on March  29, 2017 at 10:55 PM 

• 6800 block of N. Kedzie Ave. on April 04, 2017 at 7:10 PM 
 

 
About the Offender: 
In one of the incidents the Offender was described as being an Unknown Male, '507-
5'10, 140-170 lbs., wearing black hooded sweatshirt and black pants. 
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby areas. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious people or vehicles loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
JA-205533, JA-212699 
Reference: P17-N-091 
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